

## STATE OF NEW YORK COMMISSION OF INVESTIGATION

ALFRED D. LERNER CHAIRMAN

HENRY J. NAHAL
VINCENT F. NICOLOSI
ROBERT PRICE
GEORGE FRIEDMAN
JOHN P. CAHILL
COMMISSIONERS

59 MAIDEN LANE NEW YORK, N.Y. 10038 (212) 344-6660

August 9, 2007

Mr. Eliot Bernstein 39 Little Avenue Red Bluff, California 96080

Dear Mr. Bernstein:

The New York State Commission of Investigation ("the Commission") acknowledges receipt of your July 23, 2007 letter, which was received via e-mail, concerning an alleged theft by your attorney.

The Commission has reviewed your letter and determined that no further Commission action is warranted.

Thank you for contacting the Commission.

Very truly yours,

Anthony Cartusciello Deputy Commissioner/

Chief Counsel